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Monday, November 20th, 2006 Minutes

5 Present
Next Meeting: Monday, December 4th, 2006 @ 5:30 in P426

Fun Business:

· check out the website (http://people.uwec.edu/skalskmr/molecular/index.html) It’s accessible from the A-Z Index on the UWEC homepage and from the chemistry and biology homepages under “Student Organizations” 


Old Business:

· We still have some T-shirts left from last year. Contact Irene for sizes and cost. (Red T-shirt with double helix logo on front with the Molecular Movement name on front: large double helix unwinding on the back with “We’ve got our fingers in your genes”)
· We have another idea for this year’s T-shirt design. I’ve attached it to the e-mail. Contact any of the officers and tell us what you think. We should have a final decision by our next meeting in order to start placing orders at the beginning of next semester. You have to be there to help finalize it. Otherwise if you absolutely can’t make it, e-mail me with your thoughts. For reference, the other T-Shirt idea was a cartoon comic strip picturing a couple having fun with one another but neither of them being unable to think about anything but science.
· Research Panel
The research panel was a success! We had a ton of people show up and we had to order a second helping of pizza in order to feed everyone! Information about the professors and their research should be online. I’ll send out an e-mail when I know the link. The only downside to the research panel was that there were a good number of profs that were currently full. However, if you are interested, a lot of them are looking for summer research students. Go and find them and see if they’d take you on. Be persistent, it’s the best experience that any undergrad could have, and they like it when you show initiative. 

New Business

· BMB Tutoring
 If anyone is interested in tutoring, or being a tutored, e-mail myself and Irene and we’ll keep you updated on it. We’ll able to get service learning because Dr. Anderson has so graciously volunteered herself to be the advisor. We will start the tutoring in spring semester. If anyone wants to help me coordinate this, e-mail me and we can start mapping out the logistics. Also, there’s an idea of including a mentorship (completely voluntary) for young BMB majors. It’ll be a great way to keep students in the major by showing them a good class path to follow and to also give them guidance in other aspects of college life. Let me know if you think it’s a good idea and if you’d be interested in being a part of it. E-mails will go out during winterim for tutoring so keep your eyes out for them!

· Funds
We are really short on funds. Any ideas to increase them, let us know. We’re thinking of another bake sale with the possibility of selling textbooks. We’re also thinking of reinstating dues next semester to help with field trips, which we have a lot of ideas for, including a tour of the Mayo Clinic in Rochester, MN. It’ll be minimal, probably $5 for the semester. Also, by paying dues, there’s a possibility that you could receive “discounts” on events and T-Shirts!

· New Officers
There will be 1 or 2 officer spots open next semester. People who are interested can nominate themselves, or nominate someone else who they think would be good for the job at the next meeting. Each nominee will give a short statement to why they would be good for the position and then we’ll put it up to a vote. You MUST BE PRESENT if you want to take part in this! I know it’s the end of the semester, and we’re all swimming to stay above the ocean of homework that we all have, but it’ll be a nice break and an opportunity to make a difference with the club.
That’s all for this week. If there’s anything that you’d like to do or see, come to the next meeting and let us know. Otherwise you can contact any of the officers if you’re unable to make it and we’ll make sure your idea is put out on the table. Check out the minutes and/or come to the next meeting (see above). Also, check us out on Facebook. We have a group of our own that you can join (Molecular Movement). We’ll probably post some info on there as well, but your best bet is to just come to the meetings and read the minutes to get up to date information. See you in 2 weeks!
If anyone decides they no longer want to receive minutes from us, e-mail me and let me know to take you off the list. Or, if you know someone who would like to receive the minutes, e-mail me their name and I’ll put them on. Thanks everyone and have a great week!
Amy Croswell

crosweaa@uwec.edu

Secretary
